
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

	

 
 
Ordinance:  O-25-21 
 
Title:  Waterfront Maritime Zoning Districts 
 
Date:  August 19, 2021 
 
 
This ordinance updates the zoning regulations in the maritime zoning districts in accordance with 
the findings of the Maritime Task Force. The City may receive additional property tax revenue 
however, we cannot estimate how many properties will be impacted and therefore cannot 
determine the fiscal impact. 
 
Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Analyst 
 


